
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING REGARDING POSSIBLE EXPENDITURE OF 
FUNDS BY THE HALLETTSVILLE 4A MANUFACTURING DEVELOPMENT 

CORPORATION AND HALLETTSVILLE 4B BUSINESS DEVELOPMENT 
CORPORATION 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Hallettsville 4A Manufacturing 
Development Corporation and Hallettsville 4B Business Development 
Corporation will hold the following public hearing during a regular meeting at 7:00 
a.m. Thursday, November 21, 2024 in the City of Hallettsville Council Chambers, 
101 N. Main St., Hallettsville, Texas 77964: 

 
1. Consider and act upon on approving a funding agreement of up to 

$85,040 by and between the Hallettsville 4B Business Development 
Corporation and the Hallettsville Independent School District for financial 
assistance with the High School Softball Field Renovation Project in the 
City Park in Hallettsville, Texas. 

 
2. Consider and act upon on approving a performance agreement of up to 

$195,000 by and between Hallettsville 4A Manufacturing Development 
Corporation and Lavaca Exposition Association regarding the expansion 
and renovations of the facilities at a property generally located at 449 
County Road 200, Hallettsville, Texas 77964.  

 
 Anyone with an interest is invited to attend this public hearing. 
 
 
 
 
______________________________ 
Posted by: Chelsea Steffek 
EDC Administrator 
November 15, 2024 at 5:00 P.M.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


